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Our wish - May 2024 brings good health and many moments of joy shared with family and 
friends.

Students - they  have shared that they are getting back into routines and we greatly appreciate your support in ensuring your child(ren) has technology free time each evening for a few hours and gets at least nine hours sleep.

Get Real Presentation. We will have two separate presentations on Monday, January 15th. One for grade six and one for grade seven. These presentations are delivered by 2SLGBTQ+ facilitators who speak to their personal experiences of coming out and being their authentic selves.

Please remember to call if your child is going to be absent 613-731-4928 and press 1 or email: fieldingdriveps.attendance@ocdsb.ca

Ottawa Public Health will be holding an Immunization Clinic at General Vanier Public School on Monday January 15, 20204 from 4:00pm to 7:00pm.  


January 26 is a Professional Activity Day and there will be no school for students.
